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development of ODR and assist ODR administrators, ODR platforms, neutrals, and the 

parties to ODR proceedings. 

(4) Electronic Commerce 
I look forward to the completion of the project by Working Group IV on 

Electronic Transferable Records during the next commission session and anticipate 

new model laws will be adopted. 

(5) Insolvency Law 
Working Group Vis considering three very complex and difficult topics. 

Japan will continue to support the Working Group and looks forward to further 

progress going forward. 

(6) Secured Transaction 
I also congratulate UNCITRAL on its finalization and adoption of the Model 

Law on Secured Transactions. I expect that Working Group VI will complete the Draft 

Guide to Enactmentofthe Model Law and that it will be adopted during the next 

commission session. 

In conclusion, I would like to take this opportunity to express our deep 

appreciation to the Commission for its promotion of the progressive harmonization and 

unification of international commercial law. Japan has been a member of the 

Commission since its inception and will continue to participate actively in its work. 

I thank you for your attention. 


